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City of Grand Prairie,

The Oak Hollow/Sheffield Village PID #15 Board members and Gary Josephson met with
the Q-Speedwash owners and contractors on June 2, 2016 at the Grand Prairie Airport. The Q-
Speedwash representatives presented the plans for the pad site development, noise control,
hours of operation, equipment location, maintenance of the property and equipment, staffing,
lighting, and other items that may have been a concern to the residents of the neighborhood.
The Q-Speedwash representatives spent about two hours answering questions for the OHSV
PID Board and several homeowners. Each representative provided the homeowners with a
business card with their direct contact number for future questions or concerns that may arise.

The OHSV PID Board and home owners agreed to support the building of the Q-
Speedwash. The OHSV PID Board looks forward to building a partnership with Q-Speedwash. Q-
Speedwash stated that they are very community oriented and participate in neighborhood fund
raisers and events such as National Night Out. They also stated they review the monthly crime
report in the areas where their businesses are located. The OHSV PID Board members feels that
Q-Speedwash has worked very hard in taking the neighborhood concerns into consideration
and will be an asset to the neighborhood.
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